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Grand Knight’s Desk 

Every Knight Needed to Recruit 

I’m sure this has been said before, but with us holding a new member recruitment drive 
during the Oct 1st Parish Pig Roast, I cannot not stress how important each Knight is in 
this council when it comes to recruitment, especially with the school up and running. The 
council needs all dedicated Catholic men in this parish to become active, living partici-
pants in their faith, and the Knights are one of the most powerful forces that turn that ac-
tivism into our Lords good works, both in this parish and throughout the world. If you 
know another adult male parishioner not in the Knights, now is the time to ask him to look 
into joining us. Help us build this council and ask him to stop by after mass next weekend. 

Help Needed for KofC/Parish Pig Roast Oct 1st 

Sunday, October 1st after the 11:30am mass is the annual KofC/Parish Pig Roast. This 
annual event is co-sponsored by our Knights council as a thank you to, and celebration 
with all parish members. Our council provides the pulled pork and helps to set and serve 
the meal. We are in need of Knights and family members to help prepare and serve the 
pork. This year, thanks to the very generous donations from Smokin This and That off Mt. 
Zion at 10020 Demia Way, Florence, KY behind the Valvoline oil change, they will be 
providing the smoker and rub for the pork, but we need to be there Saturday morning at 
starting at 7am to prepare it and cook it. We could use a few volunteers to prep, cook and 
pull the pork, as well as to help setup and serve on Sunday. Please see the council web-
site for the online signup at http://www.kofc-st-timothy.org. 

Tootsie Roll and Recruitment Drive Sept 30th & Oct1 st 

As a part of our annual Pig Roast weekend this year, we will also 
be holding our annual Tootsie Roll and Recruitment drives. In an 
effort to maximize exposure and drive attention to this important 
fundraiser and endeavor, starting after the 4:30pm mass Saturday September 30th, we 
need at least 2 Knights and/or spouses to be present after mass to help pass out our fa-
mous Knights Tootsie Rolls and ask for donations to help raise funds and awareness for 
The Knights of Columbus Kentucky Association for Persons with Intellectual Disabilities, 
Inc. (KAPID). Additional council funds will be donated to New Perceptions, Inc. in North-
ern Kentucky which also locally works with persons with intellectual disabilities. The 
Grand Knight and Recruitment Chair will be on hand after each mass to help recruit new 
members and answer men's questions about the Knights. Please email the Mark Sippel, 
Grand Knight at automateme@outlook.com if your available to help pass out Tootsie 
Rolls after the Sat Sept 30 4:30pm, Sun Oct 1 8am, 9:30am or 11:30am masses.  
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Second Degree Exemplification, Oct 2nd or 7th, Acke rman Hall 

Two Second Degree Exemplifications have been scheduled at Ackerman council's hall, 
the first Oct 2nd from 8:15pm – 9:30pm, the second on Saturday Oct 7th from 12pm – 
2pm. All 1st Degree Knights are highly encouraged to attend one of these two upcoming 
exemplifications to continue your growth toward full Knighthood. Ackerman Hall is located 
next to Immaculate Heart of Mary church off RT18 in Burlington KY. To register and at-
tend, please contact our Recruitment Chair, TJ Mueller, or Grand Knight Mark Sippel by 
Sept 17th.  

Kofc Clay Shoot Social, Saturday Oct 7th 

A fall Clay Shoot Social has been scheduled for Saturday, 
October 7, from 8 a.m. - 12, hosted by Knights of Colum-
bus Field Agent Adam Howard. This is a great opportunity 
to come out and socialize with your brother Knights will 
enjoying a morning of shooting clay's. For those that were 
not able to attend the earlier shoot this year, don't miss 
this opportunity, its a lot of fun! Experience is not required and shotguns and ammo can 
be supplied if you do not have one. Please RSVP by calling (859) 992-3515 or adamhow-
ardclayshoot.com. The cost will be $10 per shooter and everyone will meet at 8 a.m. in 
the St. Timothy's lower level parking lot to carpool to shooting range.  

Fourth Degree Exemplification, Sat Oct 14th, Lexing ton KY 

The next 4th Degree Exemplification will be held on Saturday, October 14th, Lexington 
KY. It be held at Cathedral of Christ the King, 299 Colony Blvd, Lexington. All Knights 
previously registered to attend the canceled Alexandria Exemplification are encouraged 
to attend this one. Registration will begin at 9am, Exemplification will start with a candi-
date lunch at 11:30 and ends after banquet, starting at 7:30pm in the same location. Be-
cause of the changes occurring to the Regalia, a new more relaxed dress code only re-
quires formal suit, not tux. Application Form 4 and Registration Form due by October 1st. 
All Form 4's previously submitted for the past Alexandria Exemplification will be reused. 
Please see the Upcoming Events web page for forms and details. Contact Grand Knight 
Mark Sippel for assistance and more details. Also see the KofC KY State website for de-
tails: http://kykofc.com/calendar/ 


